


Dear Parents/Carers,
Choir will be meeting in Salcey hall from 3.15pm until 4.15pm on the following dates.
Monday 16th September.
Monday 23rd September.
Monday 30th September.
Monday 7th October.
Monday 14th October.
Monday 21st October.  
Monday 11th November.
Monday 18th November.
Monday 25th November.
Monday 2nd December. This will be our last rehearsal before the concert at St James Church.
Saturday 7th December – Concert at St James Church – More details to follow.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Choir will start again after Christmas on Monday 13th January. 
If your child is unable to make any of these dates, please let me know as soon as possible.

Lisa Lawrence
lisa.lawrence@hanslope.milton-keynes.sch.uk



